
PROPOSED REQUEST 

1. We would like to leave the railings, previously approved, off the front porch
2. We would like to leave the columns with simple, soft corner square design, vs the 
approved ornate columns.

We feel the extra ornate porch wouldn't relate esthetically to the rest of the house, or the 
other houses in the district, that have little detail. Specifically, there are 2 structures just 
North on 4th Ave that don’t have railings on the front porch, and also have simple 
columns. 

Historically these homes had little embellishment.

Sandra Amani
Shutter Color Change, from approved light gray (looks very white against the house), to a light gray-blue.
We feel this is consistent with the more coastal colors of the nieghboring houses. 


















